From: Harlan Zimmerman

Sent: 14 August 2017 01:14
To: Planning
Subject: Re planning proposal 2017/3900/P

Dear Sir or Madam,

Regarding planning proposal 2017/3900/P

ProposalErcction of outbuilding comprising single storey garden room, single storey building containing
sauna, outdoor plunge pool, and associated ground level terrace

I strongly object to this proposal. This home is in a conservation area cherished, in part, for its green spaces
and natural plant and animal life. The proposed new building and "plunge pool" would compromise this
green space, would impact amenity because of the lights that would no doubt be installed (the plan being
suspiciously silent on them) to illuminate the building, terrace and the "plunge pool," and the noise that
would be caused during evening use. (I am assuming the "plunge pool," on which the plan also suspiciously
lacks any real information, is going to be a. heated and b. possibly be a jacuzzi fitted with water jets. Ata
minimum this would foster evening use and at a maximum would create noise from the jacuzzi itself and the
mechanism to run it).

If such new buildings, plunge pools and, presumably, lighting are allowed in people's gardens, what
protection do our green spaces have, and what hope do we have to maintain amenity.

Lurge you to reject this proposal for overdevelopment.

Kind regards,

H Zimmerman
26 Redington Road
London



